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Happy Wesak Day 2024!
As we come together to celebrate Wesak Day, we honour the
birth, enlightenment, and passing of Lord Buddha. This
significant occasion serves as a reminder of the values of
compassion, wisdom, and peace that are central to his
teachings. It's a time for reflection, mindfulness, and the
practice of kindness towards all beings. We encourage our
students and staff to embrace these principles in their daily
lives, fostering a harmonious and inclusive environment
within our school.

On this special day, let us take a moment to appreciate the
diverse cultures and beliefs that enrich our community. We
hope that the spirit of Wesak inspires each of us to contribute
positively to the world around us. May this celebration bring
peace, joy, and understanding to all. Happy Wesak Day to
everyone!

Teachers’ Day Celebration
Earlier this week, we had a memorable Teachers' Day Celebration that
highlighted the dedication and hard work of our esteemed educators.
The event began with an inspiring speech by our head prefect, who
expressed heartfelt gratitude to the teachers for their unwavering
support and guidance. This was followed by a lively quiz titled "How
Well Do You Know Your Teachers?" where students enthusiastically
guessed the personal belongings of their teachers, fostering a fun and
engaging atmosphere.

Students also had the opportunity to present thoughtful gifts to their
teachers, adding a personal touch to the celebration and showing their
appreciation in a meaningful way. The highlight of the event was the
awards presentation, where teachers were recognised for their
outstanding contributions in various categories. The joy and pride on
their faces were truly heartwarming. The celebration concluded with a
motivating speech by our Principal, who emphasised the vital role
teachers play in shaping the future and encouraged everyone to
continue striving for excellence. It was a day filled with appreciation,
joy, and a renewed sense of community.
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Greetings from the Management.

Instant 
Insights

Public Holiday
In conjunction with Wesak Day, the school will be closed on 22 May
2024 (Wednesday). All students are expected to return to school the
next day, 23 May 2024 (Thursday).

Coupons for Young Entrepreneurs Family Bazaar
All parents are encouraged to read our YEFB letter dated 17 May
2024 on how to purchase and collect the coupons.

“One child, one teacher, one book, one pen can change the world.”  --Malala Yousafzai
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World Book Day 2024
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World Book Day celebration was filled with colors and excitement. It was a week brimming
with a variety of activities designed to nurture and cultivate a love of reading. Students
participated in creative costume parades, dressing up as their favourite literary characters,
and the entire school community came together to honour the joy of books.

Let's take this opportunity to read on our own or with our children to celebrate the
importance of reading. By fostering a lifelong love of literature, we enhance our
imaginations, expand our horizons, and deepen our understanding of the world. Through
reading, we nurture our children's growth as readers and thinkers, setting the foundation
for their success and well-being. Embrace the magic of books and let it continue to inspire
and transform us all! 


